
Februa~26, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

T here is one correction on the Summary Fact Sheet of the President's 
Energy Message. Page 2, Second Item: 

A special contribution of up to $5 million over the next five 
years to strengthen the safeguards program of the International 
Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA). 
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